
From the Principal  
 

I would like to welcome everyone back to KSOTA. I hope that the time away from school was rewarding 

for everyone and that we are all back on deck for Term 3. 

 

HOME VISITS 
Term 3 sees us doing lots of home visits. Our Home Visits form an integral part of how we deliver our 

service at KSOTA. They are valued by the entire school community and we are committed to ensuring 

that they remain at the core of our business. When teachers travel there is an impact on Air Lessons from 

base. Currently the model is that Individual lessons are cancelled when the class teacher is on a home visit 

and the class lesson is carried out where possible by another staff member. 

 

SciTech 
Our visit from Scitech is scheduled for next Friday. The work packages have been sent to you and the 

timetable is below. 

Scitech Timetable  
 8.15 – 9.00 am K-3 

 9.45- 10.30 am 4-6 

The Scitech workshops will be in the Muster Room. We will have a quick assembly beforehand at 8.00 am. 

 

Air Lessons 
Please remember to mute your microphone when you enter your lesson. Of course when students need 

to speak they can turn on their Microphones.  

Background noise can become a problem if the microphones are left on. 

If the teacher locks the microphone you won’t be able to switch on the mike when you want to be heard! 

 

Enrolments 
We are currently in the process of looking towards 2020. We are always on the lookout for new families 

to be a part of our school. Please direct any prospective people to KSOTA. 
We are also looking at the possibility of running a 0-3 programme as part of the KSP (Kimberley Schools 

Programme). Whilst this is in the very early stages I would like to hear from any existing families as to 

whether there are any prospective takers for this initiative. How it is going to look and the “nuts and 

bolts” aspects are still in the process of being worked through. It does however look like a venture that 

will be of value and will add to the service that KSOTA can deliver.  

 

Assembly  
We are having our first assembly for the term tomorrow (Friday 26/07/2019) at 8 am in the Muster Room. 

See you there! 

 

Mr Noble 
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Important Dates 

 

 

Term 3 

22 July-27 Sept 

 

SciTech Friday 2nd August 

K-3  8:15-9:00am 

4-6  9:45-10:30 am 

 

Term 4 

14 Oct-19 Dec 

 

Term 4 Camp 

Broome Camp School 

Monday 11 Nov-Friday 15 

Nov 

 

MUSTER Term 4 

Camp Cooloongup 

10 Dec-16 Dec 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Help desk numbers 

 
Education Department WA – It Helpdesk    1800 012 828 

 

Clear Networks help desk – connectivity – Satellite services – 1300 855 215 

(DoE Customer Number 14052) 

 

Please don’t hesitate to use these services – they are for you to use ! 

 

 


